
BMA PCSE surveys closing 25 October

The BMA surveys of GP practices and of GPs are closing on Friday 25 October. They are designed to collect information on the problems

encountered with Primary Care Support England, the service provided by Capita.

Survey of GP practices 

Survey of all GPs including trainees  


